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5th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

�� Quee�’� Platinu� Jubile� 2022 Celebration� -
Frida� 27t� Ma�

We are delighted to announce our plans for The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2022 celebrations
and are very much looking forward to marking this occasion on 27th May.

All children are invited to come into school dressed in red, white and blue and to wear a
homemade Jubilee hat! Hats can be as elaborate or as simple as you wish and we look
forward to seeing the children’s creations! As always, dressing up is optional as we
recognise that for some children this can cause anxiety.

As a school, we will be finding out all about The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in our special
whole school assembly, which will take place in school prior to 27th May. This special
assembly will inform the children about the Queen’s 70 years of service and be lead by Miss
Elliott, History Lead.

An outline of our plans for 27th May include:

● A class art activity that will feed in to a whole school Platinum Jubilee Art Display
● The making of a flag and place setting
● A ‘Street Party’ style lunch with music which we hope to deliver outside on the KS2

playground
● Each class will be making a class Jubilee card which we will be posting off to the

Queen!
● An ice pop for each child which will be provided by the Friends of BHPS

Children can either bring their own packed lunch for the Street Party or our caterers have
designed a special lunch menu for the day, which is attached. In order to gain an idea of the
number of children that may think they would like school lunch on the day, please can we
ask you to complete the google form:
https://forms.gle/RWLVEY2eqe8ow1cQA by 20th May. The completion of this form will assist
our catering team with planning.
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In conjunction with our Jubilee celebrations, the Friends will be holding a ‘Jump for the
Jubilee’ sponsored bounce in the school on the same day. This will be organised directly by
the Friends so please do look out for an email or letter from them very soon.

Finally, as a reminder of the day, each child will receive a Platinum Jubilee Pin Badge which
will be a long-lasting souvenir and keepsake for them all. Please note, we have ordered just
enough for each child on roll, therefore, we will be unable to replace any lost or misplaced
pin badges.

In addition, the DfE has commissioned a special Platinum Jubilee book which every child in
the country will receive a copy of. However we have been informed that these may not arrive
in school until much later in the term.

We would like to thank the Friends of BHPS for funding this wonderful day for the school;
providing such a memorable day would not have been possible without them.

We hope this will be a day full of fun and joy for all the children at BHPS and one that they
will remember!

Our very best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Hannah Freeman Kate Lawrence
Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher,
Designated Safeguarding Lead SENCo and Deputy Designated

Safeguarding Lead


